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In regard to the East Mormon Mountain Solar PEIS, it is within one to two miles from the only live water on our permit. The
feed there is the best spring feed we have. We sacrificed as a family for a number of years to pay for the priviledge of grazing this
permit. About one third of our permit has been removed from our use without any compensation for a power plant and tortoise
habitat. We have had to cut our numbers in order to run efficiently. There is also a water line and railroad proposed that will go
through this same area that will also impact our grazing. There are many areas that are not favorable for multiple use such as an
area in Dry Lake Valley north of Highway 93, Cane Springs Valley, South of Coyote Springs West of Highway 93, and there are
places on the Sand Hollow Allotment. There are a lot of low flying aircraft from Nellis AFB that we have seen and heard that fly
these valleys year round. We understand that this will be detrimental to their project also. We need to be compensated monitarily
or with similar permit adjacent to our existing permit.



